LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE
PURSUANT TO THE ILLINOIS MUNICIPAL BUDGET LAW
BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE
VILLAGE OF GREENVIEW


PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 2, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., a public hearing will be held by The Village of Greenview Board of Trustees in the Greenview Village Hall 106 E Washington St, Greenview, IL for the purpose of reviewing the 2025-2026 annual budget and appropriation ordinance in accordance with the Illinois Municipal Budget Law. 

Copies of the tentative budget and appropriation ordinance will be available for public inspection.  Citizens attending the hearing shall have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions concerning the budget and appropriation ordinance. 



Rachel Henderson 
Village Clerk 
Village of Greenview
